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Connecticut Department of Administrative Services 

Division of Construction Services 
Office of Design & Construction – Process Management & QBS Unit – Room 478 

165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106 

 

 

 

To: 
 

All Interested Parties 
 

From: 
 
 

Randy Daigle 

Process Management Unit Supervisor 

Department of Administrative Services (DAS)/ 

Division of Construction Services (DCS) 

 

Date: 
 

October 14, 2015 

 

Subject: 
 

 

BI-2B-381-2-CA 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the advertisement for the above referenced Project for “Construction Administrator (CA) 

and Commissioning Agent (CxA)” for State Office Building Renovation and New Parking Garage project has 

been canceled. 

 

This project will be re-advertised at a later date as well as a new RFQ Submission date. 

 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. Thank you for your time and effort in participating in this 

process. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Randy Daigle 

 

DCS Process Management Unit 

Room 478, 165 Capitol Avenue 

Hartford, Connecticut 06106 
randy.daigle@ct.gov 
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